
 

 

CIRCULAR 
 

 
Subject: XERO SOFTWARE – NFP SUBSCRIPTION DISCOUNTS 

  
Date: 1 July, 2024 

  
Document ID: 25, 2023-24 
  
Contact: 

 

Cindy Henderson, Accounts & Administration Officer 
Ph:  9287 5504 (Office Hours Mon to Fri, 8.30am to 5pm) 
Email: cindy@perthfootball.com.au  
 

Audience: 
 

Club Committees 

 
Summary: 
 

Xero Software are increasing the cost of 
subscriptions on 1st July 2024. 
 
A new ‘Not-for-Profit’ (NFP) discount is available. 

Action: 
 

Digit Books currently handle Xero Subscriptions for 
Member Clubs.  Clubs to send verification of NFP 
status by email for lodgement with Xero.  

  

 
 

CLUB OBLIGATIONS 
 

Xero are increasing the cost of subscriptions from 1 July 2024 and introducing a new discount for ‘Not-for-
Profit’ (NFP) subscriptions. To ensure we keep costs to a minimum we require Clubs to provide proof of 
their NFP status to Digit.  Digit will lodge the request for NFP discounts with Xero support. 

To verify NFP status, Xero support require one of the following: 

• The organisation's charity or trust registration number, or 
• A copy of a certificate or government issued letter that confirms the organisation's not-for-

profit status. 

Please email verification of NFP status to support@digit.business and ‘cc’ cindy@perthfootball.com.au. 
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